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to OSDS-SGOD-AD-176 titled QUARTER 3 PROGRAM  IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW/DIVIsloN

MONITORiNG, EVALUATION AND ADiusTMENT (ca plR/DMEA) PRESENTATION

Please  be  informed  that  due  to  overlapping  of  activities,  the  scheduled  Quarter  3
DMEA  Pl.esentation  is  hereby  postponed.  It  is  understood  that all  the  Data  needed  is  now
available for submission.

In this regard, each Functional Division is advised to submit the consolidated report to
the      SGOD-SMME      in      charge      thru      email      add
achilles.alberto

For compliance.

sarah.chion hand
TODAY October 6, 2021 before 12:00 o'clock noon.

Assistan#gr?nntendent
Officer -In -Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes

(052) 81 140-63
catanduanes@deped.gov.ph


